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New commercial attaché Volkan Berker started to attend his duties at general consulate of
Turkish Republic in Batumi. On June 29 of current year was held meeting with Volkan Berker
attended by International Investors Association Chairman Deputy Cezmi Akshahin and General
Secretary Tamaz Shavadze. This meeting was an acquaintance with each other. 
International Investors Association congratulates commercial attaché Mr. Volkan Berker on
starting work on new position and wishes success to develop deeper relationships between two
countries. 
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